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In January 2011 the Concertgebouw Brugge, Philippe Herreweghe and his Collegium Vocale Gent are 
planning to re-launch the already successful Bach Academie. The Bach Academie Brugge will be an 
annual festival drawing baroque enthusiasts from all over the world. Throughout the weekend all eyes 
will be on the work of this outstanding composer. Concerts by leading international ensembles and 
soloists, lectures cum performances, films, exhibitions and site-specific projects will provide the public 
with a Bach 'total immersion' experience. But this timeless music often proves surprisingly wide in 
scope. During the first edition of this new-formula festival (21-23.01.2011), Collegium Vocale Gent will 
provide vocal tours de force with Bach's motets - magnificent occasional works each with their own 
individual character. The inspiring new architecture and acoustics of the Concertgebouw combined 
with Bruges' historical charm create the perfect setting for a genuine and contemporary three-day 
Bach event. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 

WWW.CONCERTGEBOUW.BE
Concertgebouw Brugge, ’t Zand 34, 8000 Brugge 

 
Tickets/info 
 
+32 70 22 33 02 (Mon-Fri:16h00-18h30) 
In&Uit Brugge, ’t Zand 34, 8000 Brugge 


